

Summary of Decision Taken by Silver

Reference number	Decision Required	Outcome	Date of decision	Decision made by
DEL233	Events once lockdown is lifted	Silver agreed that SBC events should not go ahead for the rest of this calendar year. Comms to be sent out.	25/02/2020	SILVER
DEL234	Covid Winter Grant Scheme Update	Silver noted that the Govt. had written to confirm the extension of the Winter Grant Scheme to 16th April 2021 and that Slough would receive an additional £165k. Officers were working up a plan to utilise these resources and would bring proposals to Silver.	09/03/2021	SILVER
DEL235	Requests from Workplace Safety Group	Silver approved the requests in relation to Environmental Quality and the retrospective request on Elections site visits.	09/03/2021	SILVER
DEL236	Spring Unlock and Transition to New Agile Ways of Working	The reports were noted and recommendations agreed in principle as the starting point for moving out of 'lockdown'. Agreed that the Our Futures Board would lead on the transition.	09/03/2021	SILVER
DEL237	Covid-19 Risk Register	The progress on revising the Covid-19 risk register was noted. It was agreed more work would be undertaken to refine the high level risks for Silver with a report to come back to Silver in two weeks.	09/03/2021	SILVER

DEL238	Polling Station locations for elections on 6th May 2021	The proposed list of changes to polling stations was noted. The Returning Officer would make the final decision on polling stations.	09/03/2021	SILVER
DEL239	Covid Information Officers	Option 2 of the report was agreed to extend the project until 30th June at current staffing levels (16 Covid Officers and 1 Project Leader) with the option of reducing to 8 in June and extending for a further month to the end of July.	09/03/2021	SILVER
DEL240	Requests from Workplace Safety Group	Recommendation agreed re Paediatric first aid training.	16/03/2021	SILVER
DEL241	SMP Spare Furniture	Recommendation agreed for strategy for recycling and disposing of spare furniture at SMP.	16/03/2021	SILVER
DEL242	SBC Covid-19 Community Response call centre	Recommendation agreed to transfer community response calls to SBC call centre in view of substantially lower call volumes. Silver recorded their thanks to the community response team for their exceptional work.	16/03/2021	SILVER
DEL243	National Day of Reflection - 23rd March	Silver agreed the approach to be taken to the National Day of Reflection which would include sending comms re the minutes silence, include any relevant information in social media activity including to thank staff and volunteers, and support any specific actions agreed by services e.g. where they had lost colleagues to Covid-19	16/03/2021	SILVER
DEL244	Report from Workplace Safety Group, Elections 2021	Recommendation agreed <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Election candidate nominations : Democratic Services 	23/03/2021	SILVER

DEL245	Report from Workplace Safety Group	Recommendation agreed, • The Trust induction training starting on 22nd March 2021. This is a retrospective request. It was agreed that requests should not be retrospective and should be agreed by Silver in the first instance, however exceptions will occur including Covid demands by PHE etc	23/03/2021	SILVER
DEL246	Decision Request for changes to Retail Discount	Recommendation agreed by cabinet and endorsed by Silver	25/03/2021	SILVER
DEL247	Silver Decision to amend our Policy for Self Isolation Grants to accommodate a further change in Government direction	Recommendation agreed	30/03/2021	SILVER
DEL248	CCG / SBC Prevention database, seeking agreeance to engage with CCG on moving this forward to engage with the 12.5k CEV's on our list	Recommendation agreed comms to be sensitive and message of conversation needs to be right. Once the plan is ready around how we intend to resource this, we will bring it back to Silver	30/03/2021	SILVER
DEL249	Seeking approval on the top 10 risks on the Risk Register	Challenge is whether this is a Corporate RR OR Covid RR - to bring back to Silver for further direction from JW	30/03/2021	SILVER
DEL250	The Trust - Monksfield Way Contact Centre, Libraries risk assessment for the Curve opening 12th April, Libraries risk assessment for Community libraries opening on 12th April	Recommendation agreed	30/03/2021	SILVER
DEL251	Opening of OH for services and staff to come back in to the office, Silver to decide a proposed return to the office and timetable.	Recommendation agreed in principle, KP to agree wording with JW with a phased return and the message to be managed based on service needs and business needs	30/03/2021	SILVER

DEL252	<p>SILVER are asked to approve the following recommendations: The total cost of rent relief afforded to local organisation does not exceed the budget already accrued. Any occupier of a corporate property requesting rent relief will be required to complete a "questionnaire" and provide the details below together with details of what financial support they are requesting (rent relief, rent holiday etc.).</p>	Recommendation Agreed	01/04/2021	SILVER
DEL253	Requests from Workplace Safety Group	<p>Recommendations approved in relation to IOSH training for Associate Directors; reopening of Langley and Cippenham libraries and Chalvey on 12th April in line with Government Roadmap and following completion of risk assessments.</p>	08/04/2021	SILVER
DEL254	Frequency of Local Outbreak Management Plan meetings	<p>Silver noted and endorsed the decision for the 'daily' LOMP to now meet on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays with the weekly cell meeting on Thursdays.</p>	08/04/2021	SILVER